
 
                               

 

 

Seminar on Emerging technologies at ATME 

Dr. Ashok Rao, Professor Emeritus, IISc, Bangalore, addressed the faculty members of CSE, 

ECE and Mathematics department, to sensitize the issue on the implementation of the new 

courses AI&ML, CS&D, CS & DS on 29.04.2022. In his address he emphasized on the 

methods and prepared Ness that needs to be made to take the course forward. He also 

emphasized on the relevance of these advanced subjects in the coming days and further 

mentioned that these courses are going to be the future of Engineering in coming days. He 

wished best wishes of the upcoming courses. Dr. Ashok Rao clarified few queries raised by the 

faculties about taking forward the new courses on this occasion. 

Principal Dr. L Basavaraj welcomed the gathering and Dr. Bhagyashree S R, Dean 

Research proposed the vote of thanks. Dr. Govinde Gowda M S, Dean Academics and Dr. 

Rathnakar G, Dean Student Affairs were also present on the occasion.  



 
                               

 

 

 


